
 

 2018 SCLS PTO Christmas Store  

Each December, the St. Catherine Labouré PTO opens the annual Christmas Store so that our students 

can take part in the joy of giving … while having some fun, too!  Our elves have been busy preparing the 

store for the approaching Christmas season. The Christmas Store will be open Tuesday, December 11th 

and Wednesday, December 12th.  

We are grateful to the members of the Christmas Store Committee who will help our students shop. At 

this time we are not in need of any additional volunteers.  

On your child’s shopping day, please use the attached envelope to list who your child is shopping for and 

the amount they are budgeted to spend. Store items range in price from $0.25-$11.00. 

Tuesday, December 11th 

8:30-9:00  2C       

9:00–9:30  1L                 

9:30-10:00  PK3 AM       

10:00-10:30  3C       

10:30-11:00  KC 

11:00-11:30  KL      

11:32-11:56  **Lunch/Recess 7th & 8th grades      

12:00-12:30  --     

12:30-1:00  3L                

1:00-1:30            PK4 PM 

1:30-2:00  1C 

2:00-2:30  2L 

  

Wednesday, December 12th   

8:30-9:00   5L              

9:00-9:30  4C                                          

9:30-10:00  4L                                        

10:01-10:31  5C           

10:31-11:01  PK4 AM                   

11:16-11:36  **Lunch/Recess 7th & 8th grades                                               

12:00-12:20  **Lunch/Recess 6th grade                                               

        

**Please note:  6th, 7th and 8th grade may go to the Christmas Store ONLY if they have money with 

them. 

Any questions can be directed to the Christmas Store co-chairs: Jenn McNaughton 

(jennifermcnaughton1@verizon.net), Erin Henderson (erinhenderson1978@comcast.net) or Katie Sullivan 

(katiesullivan79@gmail.com). Thank you and Merry Christmas! 
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